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Abstract: The author encourages wildlife law enforcement officers to develop and
maintain a cooperative rapport with convicted offenders in an effort to increase the
number of informants and cooperators as an aid to cause compliance with regulations.
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There are many things (most things) I care little about, and only a few I get
excited about, and most of these that excite me are within my arena of work
responsibilities. One of these I am adamant about is professionalism in wildlife law
enforcement. In brief, I have no use whatsoever for the unprofessional wildlife
officer. That's being very candid, nevertheless, I can't tolerate unprofessionalism
in any way, shape, or form and that's what generated these remarks. (They were
designed for officer cadets during their training period prior to field assignment.) I
believe professionalism within our ranks is extremely important. In my estimation,
there are 3 primary elements that will insure a successful career in wildlife law
enforcement. They are 1) Professionalism, 2) Professionalism, 3) Professionalism.

Professionalism is defined, in part, as characterized by or conforming to the
technical or ethical standards of a profession.

There are probably as many different definitions of professionalism regarding
wildlife law enforcement as the number of officers attending this conference, or for
that matter, the number of wildlife law enforcement officers who have served in
North America since Massachusetts and New Hampshire established the first 2 game
warden systems circa 1850.

Professionalism is something we hear about constantly, usually from the first
hour of the first day we were involved in basic training. Through our careers, some
of us may have been exposed to an additional short course regarding professional
behavior possibly due to our temporary inability to follow directives or policy. Also,

I These comments were initially prepared to be given to new wildlife officers during their cadet
training.
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